Talking Points for Legislative Chairs, April 2019
Details are in the April issue of the Advocacy Communicator.
 
         The state legislative session is underway and California State PTA is busy taking positions on bills that impact children and schools. The Communicator lists a dozen bills that CAPTA has decided to support.
         The Communicator also lists several websites where we can get more information about the bills that CAPTA is following.
         The next CAPTA Advocacy Conference Call will be on Monday, April 22, at 7 p.m. Directions are in the Communicator.
         Do we have an advocacy chair for next year? Fourth District PTA has a lot of resources to make the job as easy as possible. You don’t have to be an expert!
         Serving on the school site council is a great way to learn more about how our school functions and how it is connected to the school district. You also have an opportunity to participate in making important decisions for our students and school.
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